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After 50 years, one might say we are
old, but tnilv we are just beginning.

When the first CULMEN was
published in 1942, 5PFH5 was located on

Park Avenue. Today, that building is a
Middle School.

There were 77 seniors in the class of
1942.

As our community grew, so also did
our High School population. A new High

School was 6uilt on Happel's Farm in
1958.

The student population continued to
grow. The "new" High School was

enlarged in 1969. The senior ctass of
1991 will 6e tfte smallest in 30 years.

Yet, after 50 editions of CULMEN, the
pages are essentially the same. There are

new faces, 6ut the same memories of
friends and good times remain.

The Class of 1991 encounters the same
dilemmas as the class of 1942, and" those
in between: Who to date, which forty to

attend, or whether it's possible to Jinish
homework in homeroom.


